

A meeting was held by the Board of Election Supervisors at the office at 103 So. Potomac St., July 9th, 1962 at 9:30 A.M.

The following members of the Board were present:

Mr. R. A. McCauley, Pres. Mr. Brewer L. Stouffer Mr. J. G. Hellane

The Board decided to have 3 extra telephones installed for the General Election, Nov. 6, 1962.

The following schedule was adopted for Registration of voters, outside of the City of Hagerstown, as follows:

Smithsburg - July 31, 5 P.M. to 9 P.M. Sharpsburg - July 31, 5 P.M. to 9 P.M. Hancock - Aug. 2nd, 2 P.M. to 9 P.M. Clearspring - Aug. 7th, 5 P.M. to 9 P.M. Williamsport - Aug. 7th, 5 P.M. to 9 P.M. Boonsboro - Aug. 8th, 5 P.M. to 9 P.M.

The Office of the Board of Election Supervisors will be open from 9 A.M. to 9 P.M. August 29th - 30th and Sept. 19th - 20th.

Books will close Monday Sept. 24th at 4 P.M.

The Board decided to remain open Saturday Sept. 8th from 9 A.M. till Noon, and every Saturday thereafter until Sept. 24th, which is the last day to register.

The Board O.K'd "Instructions to the Judges", "1962 Election

Data and Dates", for the General Election. The Board O.K'd the purchase of "No Electioneering" & "Wearning" signs on time of voting, "Postal Cards for the Poll Workers", and Official Absentee War Ballot Envelopes.

The Board agreed to install sign in front of Office and the City Board will pay half of Cost.

No decision was made on changing voting place in Boonsboro, but the Board will meet in Boonsboro on July 10th and discuss same with some of the Leaders, also go to Surrey School and Hancock School to wind Machines down. They will stop at Indian Springs and discuss voting place there.

No decision can't be made regarding White Oak Forrest School until later.



They requested that letter be sent to Sgt. Divine giving him lists of dates we would like to have reserved for Parking along So. Potomac Street.

Meeting adjourned.

Mary F. Stahl Clerk